
 

 
 
Dear Patients, 
As part of a drive for improvement, we are posting weekly updates to our Facebook page 
and website, keeping you all updated with what we have been working on. Below is our 
update for this week: 
 
Staff changes 
Since our last update, we have appointed three new reception team members, who will be 
starting with us in the next few weeks. We have also welcomed our new receptionist Beth 
to the surgery.  
 
Mumps outbreak 
It has been widely reported that there were 546 reported cases of Mumps in the UK in 
January, compared to just 191 in January last year. This is the highest number of reported 
cases in a decade. Public Health England (PHE) is advising everyone to check and see if they 
have received BOTH of their two MMR injections. If you are unsure if you received both 
vaccines, please contact the surgery to find out.  
 
MJog Messenger 
We are pleased to announce that patients of Lakeside St Neots can now use the Mjog 
Messenger app to manage appointments, be alerted about services and receive reminders 
from the surgery. For more information, see https://www.mjog.com/products/mjog-
smart/for-patients/   
 
Yours sincerely, 
Lakeside @ St Neots Partners 
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